
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

PURPOSE:

PROPOSAL:

 Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth, 
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedback.highway@state.ma.us. 

PROJECT FILE NO.

DATE/TIME:LOCATION:

This location is accessible to people with disabilities.

MEETING
608588

A Public Informational Meeting will be held by MassDOT to discuss the proposed 
"Truro - Bicycle Accommodation Improvements On Route 6 From South Highland Road To 
South Hollow Road (Phase 2)" project in Truro, MA.

The Truro Community Center 
The Multipurpose Room 
7 Standish Way 
North Truro, MA  02652

Tuesday 
June 19, 2018 
at 7pm

The purpose of this hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity 
to become fully acquainted with the proposed: 
Truro - Bicycle Accommodation Improvements On Route 6 From South 
Highland Road To South Hollow Road (Phase 2) project. 
 
All views and comments made at the meeting will be reviewed and 
considered to the maximum extent possible.

The proposed project consists of: 
 
Milling and overlay of the roadway, installing pavement markings for 
bicycle lanes and signage along Route 6 in the Town of Truro from South 
Highland Road to Shore Road.  In addition, improvements are proposed 
at the Route 6/Shore Road intersection including modification of the 
crossing.  Also, the Route 6 pavement markings will be reconfigured 
between Shore Road and South Hollow Road, moving the 2 to 4 lane 
shift cross section closer to South Hollow Road located to the North. 
 
Bicycle accommodations consisting of a bicycle lane have been provided 
in accordance with applicable design guides.
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